STOKET OF THE MAYOR MUCH HE

2007 DEC 26 AM II: 07



December 21, 2007

Mayor Bill Bogaard Office of the Mayor 100 N. Garfield Avenue Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Mayor Bogaard,

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for providing me with the recent certificate of recognition for the work that I have provided the Pasadena community. It was a pleasure to work in such a great community and the support provided by the City of Pasadena greatly facilitated our efforts to improve the quality of life in Pasadena.

It is with sincere regret that I must inform you of my resignation from the Human. Services Commission. As eager as I was to serve the community as commissioner, I have accepted a position outside of Pasadena where I hope to continue similar work in my own community. I would like to thank you and the councilmembers for honoring me with the recent appointment and I wish the City of Pasadena all the best in the New Year.

Sincerely,

Sandra Espadas

**Director of Community Programs** 

Day One, Inc.

175 N. Euclid Ane.

01/07/2008 7.B.2.